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Connection Days are a
mandatory event for all

incoming first-year
domestic students. The
goal is to help you get

acclimated to campus, meet
people whether that be

peers, faculty or staff,
and learn more about your

new journey as a Golden
Wolf.

We hope you have enjoyed the
 New Student Summer Newsletter Series!

This Edition will cover our Connection Day event and
help you sign up if you missed us in June.

Connection Day Registration Can be
found on your New Student Checklist in

your New Student Portal.



Students who attended in June received:
Their fall schedule
Their Assigned Navigator
The Focus 2 Assessment
Helpful information on Academics,
Residence Life and Commuting, and a
New Student Orientation Overview

Parents and Guests who attended in June received:
Information on Financial Support and Next
Steps
Information from Senior Leadership on how to
support your student
information on Academic expectations and Prep

Don’t worry, you still have an
opportunity to make it to 

Connection Days! See details below



Thank you for checking in with the 

New Student Summer Newsletter.

Next week will feature content on some of
Alvernia’s top Traditions and the Culture of AU.

See previous content on our website.

Don’t miss out!
Connection Days will also be

offered July 17  and 18th!th

New Student Programs Webpage

Log into your student portal,
or use the link attached to

sign up! Don’t miss out on this
Mandatory event for all

incoming students.


